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Dear Friends, 

 

Greetings to you all in Jesus Name. 

We are all well here in Juba after my return from Juba. Last Sunday I preached at our church, 

Hai Malakal Parish.  

 

The following pictures are of me and our great grandson sitting in church, of me reading the 

passage of Scripture and of me and Tabita standing outside the church after Sunday service. 

Blessings to you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nikolai. 

 

 

 

 


